With construction of the new high school parking lot, parents, students, and community
members with have a new student drop off/pickup procedure for the 2011-2012 school year

at Washington Junior High. We ask that parents and students travel from the north on South
Avenue B and enter the south parking entrance (new), drop off/pickup their students and loop
around the parking area to depart from the same entrance, now traveling south on South
Avenue B to Sitler Drive. The north entrance will be designated for buses and faculty only. Non
faculty patrons and students will find adequate parking available in the south parking lot and
will have sidewalk access to the junior high building. Signs will indicate areas of access and
parking.
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